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Guy Barnett, Minister for Energy 

Energy facts for David O'Byrne 

Fact – the Liberal Government’s energy policies will result in Tasmanians paying less for 

energy. 

Fact – under Labor and the Greens energy prices went up by more than 65 per cent over 

seven years. 

Instead of whinging and making stuff up David O’Byrne should support the Government’s 

plan to de-link Tasmania from the national energy market which will shield Tasmanian 

consumers from the huge energy shocks being experienced on the mainland. 


